Dear Committee Members: Please support this bill prohibiting cruelty to animals. These contests involve killing as many coyotes as
possible in a certain time period to win cash and prizes, and bear no resemblance to sound wildlife management. Seven other
states have already banned these contests including Washington and Colorado, it's time for Oregon to join them. Thank you.



